
Daniel Schnabel 
 
Dear defenders of the ecosystem,
As a resident of Cowlitz County and a Christian pastor, I implore you to deny the permit to allow
the Millenium Bulk Coal terminal to be built. On a personal level, the terminal would threaten the
quality of life for me and my family, endangering the waters of the Columbia River and its delicate
ecosystems. It would also pose a health risk resulting from increased air pollution in our
neighborhood. 
On a spiritual level, the terminal would represent an abdication of our responsibility to be good
stewards of God's good earth. In the long term, we are here to care for Creation. 
Thank you for your time. I trust that you will do the right thing. Pastor Dan Schnabel
 


